
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
 

Proposed Wind Energy Project 
 

Algonquin Power Co. is holding the second open house regarding Algonquin’s 200 megawatt (MW) proposed 

wind power facility near Avonlea, SK. This open house will provide preliminary project information regarding 

project planning and development activities, as well as a chance for the public to meet the project team. This 

project is being submitted into SaskPower’s RFP initiative. 

 

Please join Algonquin to learn more about the progress of the wind facility development. 

 

 PLACE: Avonlea Community Centre    For more information, contact: 

  315 Main Street      Alexander Boquist, Liberty Power 

  Avonlea, SK S0H 0C0     Phone #: (905) 829-6408 

 DATE:  February 15th, 2018     Alexander.Boquist@algonquinpower.com 

 TIME:  4 to 8 p.m.  

 

mailto:Alexander.Boquist@algonquinpower.com

